NORLEY PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER



THIS WEEK

occasion.

What a fantastic experience for our Norley CE Primary School choir and instrumentalists!
Our children had the wonderful opportunity to sing and play instruments alongside Ashton Sings (Ashton Hayes Village Choir), and they absolutely loved every moment of it! A huge thank you to Ashton Sings for joining us and making it such a special

Well done to our amazing choir and instrumentalists for their fantastic performances!







DODGEBALL

Class three and four had a fantastic inter-competition earlier this week playing dodgeball! They worked on their aim, catching, and dodging skills while having lots of fun.

We would like to thanks Mrs Dorrell thanks to Mandy of Frodsham and Villages Sports Partnership for making it happen!



FUNDRAISING

We will be selling gingerbread sock biscuits instead of flapjack at breaktime on 21st March (earlier for those at the Cross Country Run) for £1 and all proceeds will go direct to Down Syndrome Cheshire. Please ensure that your child brings £1 should they wish to have a gingerbread sock, alternatively, there will be fruit available at no charge.

PACKED LUNCHES



As part of our ongoing efforts to support independence and encourage healthy eating habits, we kindly ask that all children bring packed lunches with easy-to-open packaging. We've noticed that some packaging can be tricky for younger children to open, which can cause frustration and delay during lunchtime.

To make sure your child can enjoy their lunch with ease, please consider the following:

- · Use containers or snacks that are easy to open without requiring assistance.
- Avoid packaging that might be too difficult for little hands to manage, such as tightly sealed plastic wrappers or containers.
- Pre-prepare food that can be eaten directly without needing extra help (e.g., easy-to-peel fruits, easy-open snack packs, etc.).

This small change will help your child feel more independent and ensure lunchtime runs smoothly for everyone. Thank you for your cooperation!

ATTENDANCE

Our current attendance up to 17/03/25 is as follows: Class 1: 97.01%, Class 2: 97.99%, Class 3: 98.35%, Class 4: 97.77%



OPEN EVERY TUESDAY

10am – 12 Noon

at

Norley Methodist Church





OPEN DOOR CAFE



The Open Door Cafe at Norley Methodist Church is open to all and they would love to see you there. They offer free hot drinks, delicious cake, colouring for the children and lovely company.



SCHOOL LUNCHES

This week, we are following Week 1 of our school dinner menu. You can find the menus on the school website under "Our School" and "School Lunches" for you to review with your child(ren). School dinners for this half term are £89.70 for Key Stage 2 children. Please ensure your Parent Pay account is up to date.



ATTENDANCE CHALLENGE

CDAT are launching the Fantastic four attendance challenge for the next four weeks to encourage every child to be in school 100%. Please see this for further attendance details.

CAKE SALE

Thank you so much to all of the children, parents and carers who contributed to the Class Two cake sale last Thursday, from baking the goodies to purchasing. With your help we raised a fantastic £94.40! Well done and thanks to the helpers who manned the stall!

Our next cake sale will be run by Class One on the 1st of May.



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

- 19th March London meeting for Parents of Class 4 at 3.15pm.
- 21st March Delamere Cross Country Run for Class 3 & 4 Starts at 10am.
- 27th March Trip to a Roman Fort for Class 3
- 28th March Special Lunch for someone who Mothers you at 12 noon.
- 1st April Parents Evening face to face in school.
- 2nd April Weaverham Music festival for Norley Choir.
- 3rd April Easter Service in church at 2pm.
- 4th April Break up for Easter.
- 23nd April Class 4 trip to London.
- 1st May Class 1 Cake sale
- 2nd May Grandparents afternoon.
- 21st May Sports day (please note, date change)
- 22nd May Break up.





"Be kind and compassionate to one another, forgiving each other, just as in Christ God forgave you."

Ephesians 4:32

PRAYERS

This week we will be praying for Parents and Families: For their support in their children's education, for harmony in the home, and for their health and happiness.





